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Sent: Wednesday, August 21,2002 8:58PM 02-022N 
To: Crane, Nancy T 02-022N-367 

Ann Thompson
Subject: Proposed new rules 

There are a great many of us out here who are willing to pay for our own healthcare if we have a 
choice! The allopathic doctors are owned by the insurance companies, and my family has two 
persons who have 
given up on the efficacy of allopathic care. We NEED SUPPLEMENTS. The U.S. Government has 
allowed our soils to  become depleted, and our food supply to become contaminated by 
hormones and antibiotics. I f  you restrict the use of supplements (warnings are fine if that's 
what you want), you are just selling the Government out to  "them as have," versus us who have 
not. 

PLEASE DON'T ADOPT THE NEW RESTRICTED SUPPLEMENTS! Regards, Ann Thompson 
Freeding, Oklahoma City 
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